
Southwestern REACT General meeting 
November 21, 2024 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Roger McCollough at 7:41 pm. 
Quorum Check –10 members present. 
Special Motions - None. 
General Meeting Minutes – Motion made to approve September Minutes Moved by Carl Jensen, seconded by John 
Wright; Motion Carried. 
Correspondence List – Reviewed 
Treasurer’s Report – June McCollough reported an ending balance as of October 31, 2024 of $3,923.80. 
REACTer Editor – REACTer was out.   Webmaster – Updated. 

Unfinished Business 
Team Go-Box – John – it is processing slowly.  Trying to get the sheet for radio box to fit 
December Board Meeting - December 12th will be on Zoom. 
December General Meeting – December 19th will be at the church; face to face. It will be a potluck like last year. 
 

New Business 
Nomination Committee – Carl Jensen chairman:  President - Roger McCollough; Vice President - John Wright, Tyler 
Klein; Secretary - Michael Bailey; Treasurer -June McCollough; Director at large- Per Martin, Wayne Oliver. Nomination 
Committee dissolved. 
Election Procedure – Tyler Klein will set up ballot for sending to the team. 
REACT International – they have Zello Works that can be used to trace Bike and runner. It will discuss more as we get 
more information. 
 Next Training Moment – Teach members How to use Cross Band Radio”:   
Other Training Moments - Winlink – radio email- introduction; Emergency coordinator for events if coordinator is not 
available. 

Post Events 
Silver Strand Half Marathon November 11, 2024. See AAR in REACTer 

Upcoming Events* 
 *See SWReact.com for complete list 

Good of the Team: 
McKenzie Jackson SWR#37 is looking for help with the Escondido Parade; December 14th people can sign up at 
earsclub.org. McKenzie is still in and out of the Hospital.       

HAPPY THANKSGIVING TO EVERYONE.                                                                                                                                                       

 
Meeting Adjourned at 7:55 pm 
 
Submitted by June McCollough Secretary #54 

     
 


